Story Time

Winter Story Time

Winter Story Time begins on Thursday, February 2, 2023, at 2 p.m., and will run through March
16.

Registration is not required, but is always appreciated. Simply call us at 724-643-8980, and let
us know your name, how many children you'll be bringing, their first names, and their ages.
Story Time is a beloved library tradition, promoting learning and fun for Preschoolers.

We hope to see you and your children there!




